
 
 

 

April 23, 2025 
 
To, 
The Corporate Relationship Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001. 
Scrip Code: 533272  

 
The Manager, Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E),  
Mumbai - 400 051. 
NSE Symbol : JWL  

 
Sub:  Intimation pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015  
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
In continuation to our communication dated 22nd April, 2025, we wish to provide further 
clarification regarding the temporary closure of operations at one of our unit located at 
Deori, Jabalpur (M.P.). The closure was primarily due to labour unrest that commenced on 
April 5, 2025, which led to a partial disruption in production. We would like to emphasize 
that this has no adverse impact on the overall operations of the Company. 
 
The Management is confident of mitigating any financial and operational implications 
within the current financial year. The discussions are currently underway with the relevant 
Trade Unions to amicably resolve the matter, and we will continue to keep all stakeholders 
informed of any significant developments. 

 
The aforesaid information may be treated as compliance under Regulation 30 of the 
Securities Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, as amended. 

 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Jupiter Wagons Limited  
 
 
Ritesh Kumar Singh 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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